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24 June 2022 
 

Golden Book Highlights 

Nova 

Louis & Emily 

Ali 

Eloise & Becky 

Sara 

Aahil Zafar 



Diary Dates  

Fri 24 Jun Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Sat 25 Jun 6pm Brass Concert @ CoGS  

Mon 27 Jun 9am Bag2School 

Collection 

Tue 28 Jun 09:00 - 10:00 EYFS Parents 

Coffee Morning 

Tue 28 Jun Y5 Archery / Assault 

Course 

Wed 29 Jun Y5 to Wildwood 

Thu 30 Jun Y5 Pyrford Camp 

Fri 1 Jul Y5 Breakfast & Team 

Challenge 

Mon 4 & Tue 5 Jul Y3 Activity Days 

Wed 6 & Thu 7 Jul YN-Y2 Perform 

Drama Workshops 

Fri 8 Jul  

     09:00-10:30 KS1 Sports Day 

     10:30-12:00 EYFS Sports Day 

Mon 11—Fri 15 Jul Y6 Residential @ 

Osmington Bay 

Tue 12 Jul 10:30-13:00 Singing Picnic 

Fri 15 Jul pm/eve PTA End of Term 

Celebration Event 

Thu 21 Jul Term ends at 12:00 

YEAR 6  

MEDICAL / DIETARY FORMS MUST BE 

RETURNED BY 28TH JUNE, BUT IT 

WOULD BE HELPFUL IF THEY COULD 

BE RETURNED SOONER. 

THANK YOU 

Headteacher’s Letter 

Welcome to the end of another great week.  Time seems to be flying by at the 

moment with lots still to do in preparation for both the end of term and next 

year.   

This week our Year 6 children attended a Leavers’ Service at Guildford 

Cathedral which was a wonderful opportunity for the children to appreciate 

being part of the wider church school family.  Our very own Bishop Jo was very 

complimentary about the children and commented to me how smart they 

looked.  A big achievement on what was such a warm day!   

Year 4 had a great time participating in their Chinese dragon workshop this 

week too.  It was lovely to see the hall aglow with colour from the large 

dragon puppet and the multitude of colourful parasols.   

All class photos were taken this week and our photographer Nigel is hoping to 

get these to you as soon as possible so that you can order them in good time.   

We were visited by external moderators this week as part of the teacher 

assessed process of moderating Key Stage 1 SATs outcomes.  Moderators 

selected children’s names at random across the subjects and looked through 

their work, as well as looking at test papers.  Moderators meet with teachers 

to ensure that the teacher’s judgement is accurate.  I am really pleased to say 

that we had fantastic feedback and were 100% accurate with our 

judgements.  Staff were congratulated by the external moderating team for 

‘the extensive evidence base provided, high level professional dialogue and 

excellent knowledge of the teacher assessment framework’.  

We welcomed governors into school this week, both to hear more about our 

computing curriculum and to visit classrooms to see maths in action across the 

school.  We thank our governors for their support of the school.  

Our athletics squad were out this week attending the District Sports day.  The 

team performed exceptionally well coming first and second in many events, so 

we are hopeful that the school will score highly in the league table when the 

results are announced.  Well done to Mrs Cockle for training the team and 

supporting the event and to the children for their great skill and 

sportsmanship.  

Next week continues to be busy.  Year 5 are having their activity week 

including sleeping at school (I'm sure they are far more excited to be sleeping 

in school than I am about the prospect of sleeping in my office, I'm not sure 

how much sleep I'll get!)  As always, my thanks to staff for giving up their 

unpaid leisure time to support the children, I am sure it will be a great 

week.  Our Year 6 children will be visiting their secondary schools next week, 

whilst we look forward to welcoming our new Reception children and parents.  

A quick reminder that we are holding our EYFS coffee morning on Tuesday 

morning from 9am to 10am, so do drop in if you have time.    

Wishing you a good weekend. 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 
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NUMERACY DAY AT PPS! 

 

 

 

 

This week the entire school spent a fun day 

celebrating maths in the real world! 

Each year group enjoyed brilliant, interactive 

activities from working with money and using numbers in games in EYFS and KS1, to splashing around with capacity, 

national maths challenges and working with finances in KS2. 

Miss Daly and I had the pleasure of touring the school with two of our Governing Body, Mr Tipping and Mr Clements.   I 

think it is fair to say that we were all impressed with the enthusiasm from children and staff and the huge range of activities 

that we observed.          Mrs Tolley 

NEW FRIENDSHIP BENCH 

You may have noticed this new bench in the playground.  This is our friendship bench.  

We have recycled an old bench to make this colourful seat to help children 

communicate how they are feeling.  

If they are feeling lonely, they can go and sit on the bench which tells other children 

they would like someone to play with.  Another child will see them, go and talk to them 

then ask them to join in a game.  Also, they may want to sit there with a friend and talk 

about how they are feeling or sort out a disagreement.    

From this …..    To this ….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACCOUNTS 

Dear Parents 

As we are approaching the end 

of this academic year, it would 

be most appreciated if all fees 

and contributions for trips, 

activities, Breakfast Club and 

treetops could be brought up 

to date so that our end of year 

accounts can be finalised. 

If you wish to discuss payment 

options, please contact Mrs 

Williams  

t.williams@pyrford.surrey.sch.

uk 

mailto:t.williams@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:t.williams@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk


Rachel Poole 
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GOLDEN BOOK  

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN BOOK WINNERS THIS WEEK 

N SQUIRRELS 

Danyaal Ahmad and Eddie Rochford for helping to make 

playdough.  They listened very carefully to the instructions and 

helped to stir the ingredients together.  Once the playdough 

was made, the boys had great fun playing with it! 

3 ELM 

We have been learning about the Egyptians in our topic work.  Aahil 

worked superbly at independently fact finding about the Isis – The 

Queen of Goddesses’.  He also drew a vibrant picture of her which 

was very  in keeping with the colours originally used.  Well done 

Aahil. 

R BEECH 

Rachel Poole.  We had a mini beast workshop last week and 

then did some writing about it.  Rachel enjoyed touching the 

animals but her favourite was a giant insect!  She wrote about 

it all by herself.  Well done Rachel! 

3 MAPLE 

Myles Esprit for working so hard over the last few weeks to improve 

his handwriting and the amount he is able to write.  We are so proud 

of his adventure story about The Green Ship.  He has used 

paragraphs to organise his writing and included speech marks for 

direct speech.  Keep up the good work Myles! 

R HAZEL 

Amal Maricar for AMAZING progress in phonics and reading.  

Amal has been working so hard at school and at home with her 

reading and has made phenomenal progress this term.  We are 

so, so proud of all her hard work and dedication and it’s a joy 

hearing her read so confidently and fluently.  Well done Amal! 

4 ALDER 

Ellie Rowlands for putting exceptional effort into her The Boy at the 

Back of the Class diary writing.  Her handwriting has become very 

neat and she has used some very creative phrases.  Well done Ellie! 

1 OAK 

Ali Hussain & Nova Drummond.  We have been learning to use 

tools on a paint programme to make artwork in the style of 

Piet Mondrian.  Nova and Ali showed super mouse skills and 

carefully selected tools.  Their finished artwork is fantastic! 

4 LARCH 

Sara Butt for designing and making an excellent moving dragon using 

a pneumatic system in DT.  You achieved all of the points on your 

design criteria and your dragon’s mouth opened really well!  I love 

the extra details that you included in your dragon, for example the 

wings and the tail.  Well done Sara - I hope you’re proud of your 

dragon. 

1 PINE 

James Barry.  We have been using a drawing programme on 

the chrome books.  James was brilliant at controlling it and he 

made a fabulous self portrait.  He then helped others to finish 

theirs, what a superstar! 

5 ROWAN 

Sophie Staton.  In English we are learning about suffragettes and the 

courageous acts they did to fight for the rights of women in the early 

1900s.  Sophie has written a fantastic letter in character as a family 

member, to a suffragette in prison.  Excellent work Sophie! 

2 CEDAR 

Tom Watkins.  Tom just loves Maths and has impressed us all 

year with his fantastic work.  He can calculate quickly and 

explain how he found the answer so that we all understand.  

This week Tom has shown us just how speedy and accurate he 

can be with his multiplication and division facts. 

5 WILLOW 

Kacey Crittenden for always putting 100% effort into her writing.  

Recently, we have been thinking about how to make our sentence 

openers more exciting and we have been using -ing words to do this.  

Kacey has understood this very well and has linked her sentences 

around the suffragettes, which has been the focus of our new Power 

of Reading book.  Well done Kacey! 

2 HAWTHORN 

Harry Doig for writing an excellent recount setting out all the 

activities he took part in on our trip to the Look Out Centre.  He 

has written neat, clear sentences and it certainly sounds as 

though he had a lot of fun.  Great work Harry! 

YEAR 6 

Holly: Eloise Bradshaw &  Becky Armstrong. 

Laurel: Louis Skilton & Emily Povey. 

Year 6 had a very exciting workshop when JuniorSTEM Robotics 

came for the day and we made Lego monsters.  We programmed 

them to move, make sound and light up using tablets and Bluetooth 

devices.  Eloise and Becky impressed with how well they worked as a 

team to programme and build their alligator, and it was a joy to see 

how much they enjoyed this workshop.  Well done Eloise and Becky! 

Louis and Emily also worked so well as a team.  They listened 

attentively to all the instructions and had to work well together to 

build their model correctly.  Well done Louis and Emily! 

2 SYCAMORE 

Mia Ahmad.  After listening to our story Pattan’s Pumpkin, Mia 

joined in enthusiastically with our class text mapping.  She then 

planned and wrote the opening to her own adventure story, 

using the ideas from the text.  Well done Mia! 



Kacey Crittenden 

Mia Ahmad 

Ellie Rowlands 

James Barry 

Rachel Poole

Harry Doig 

Sophie Staton 

Myles Esprit 

Tom Watkins 
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Danyaal & Eddie 
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Volunteers are needed to help run the cake & 

refreshment stall at the Village Show.  Please 

follow this link to sign up to a half-hour slot  

https://www.slottr.com/sheets/18270719 

We need volunteers from 10am to help set 

up, manning the stall from 12p to 5pm, and 

until 6pm to help pack up. 

Many thanks.      The PTA 

Clubs 

Volunteers needed to help with our very popular cookery club! 

Having completed the first full year of our hugely successful cookery club our  

current lovely volunteers are hanging up their aprons.  

Can you spare 1-hour after school each week to help run this activity? 

Without the support from our fantastic volunteers sadly we are not able to run such  

clubs  so we really need your help. 

Interested? If so I would love to hear from you. Please drop me an email esm@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Rashbrook, Extended Schools Manager 

 

Delicious muffins made by cookery club yesterday. So tasty they couldn't wait till they got home to eat them!!!  
 

 

https://www.slottr.com/sheets/18270719
mailto:esm@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
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COLLECTION - MONDAY 27TH JUNE 

All profits to Friends of Pyrford Primary School 

The collection will take place first thing in the morning so bags can either be brought at drop off on the 27th or at pick up on 

Friday 24th.  Please do not bring any earlier than this as we do not have the storage space. 

 

  They accept      They do not accept 

  Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing   Duvets & Blankets 

  Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)  Pillows & cushions 

  Handbags & Bags      Carpets, rugs & mats 

  Hats, Scarves, Ties & Belts     Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

  Jewellery      School uniforms (with or without logo) 

        Lingerie              Corporate clothing & workwear 

       Soft toys             Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

       Household linen, curtains, towels 

       Household bedding (sheets, pillow cases & duvet covers) 



Church News 
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